
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Veterans receive Covid booster jabs at Solihull care home 
 
Residents at Royal Star & Garter in Solihull have received their Covid booster jabs. 
 
All 58 residents were given the Pfizer injection by healthcare professionals at the 
Tudor Coppice Home on Wednesday 29 September. They also received their flu 
vaccine jabs at the same time. 
 

Forty-five members of staff also qualified to have 
their booster jab six months on from the last dose, 
with this figure expected to rise in the near future. 
 
Royal Star & Garter provides loving, compassionate 
care to veterans and their partners living with 
disability or dementia. 
 
Resident Margaret: “I’m very happy to have the 

booster. It’s another level of protection. Things are slowly returning to normal here 
with visits and outings, and it’s lovely.” 
 
Home Manager Cheryl Harbourne said: “The 
residents are keen to protect themselves, and they 
were all pleased to have the booster jab. I’m 
delighted they’ve had it, and I’m proud so many 
staff received their boosters too. It’s another step 
forward in our fight against Covid.” 
 
For more information about the Solihull Home, and 
to see job vacancies, please go to www.starandgarter.org/solihull  
 
[Ends] 
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Goolistan Cooper 
Communications Officer 
goolistan.cooper@starandgarter.org 

Audrey	received	her	Covid	vaccine	jab	at	
Royal	Star	&	Garter 

Staff	at	Royal	Star	&	Garter	also	had	their	
Covid	booster	jabs 
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Marketing & Communications Manager 
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020 8481 7692 / 07881 017299 
 
 
About Royal Star & Garter 
Our charity provides loving, compassionate care to veterans and their partners living with 
disability or dementia. 
  
Twitter: @starandgarter 
Facebook: facebook.com/starandgarter 
Website: www.starandgarter.org  
 
 

Royal Star & Garter  
is a member of the  
National Care Forum	
	

	
	


